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Youth are key, says Bully Free Alliance

	I wanted to thank you for the articles you have written on the cyber bullying campaign #yeswewill.

Bully Free Community Alliance has been working for months with the school boards and police on the initiative and it was amazing

to see our video concept come to life!

At the end of the day, it's about a community coming together to change a culture.

Your recent article with comments from youth was powerful.  Youth are the voice of change.  The four students in the pic ? Jacob,

Anika, Megan and Grace ? are students that have helped our organization, so we are particularly proud of them.

Gwenyth Anderson

Bully Free Community Alliance
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